
From: NRCPDS <elizabeth@cashandcounseling.ccsend.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 10/8/2015 7:30:53 PM
Subject: FLSA Home Care Rule Webinars- Registration Now Open

Hi Everyone,

Registration is now open for our remaining six webinars on the Fair Labor Standards 
Act (FLSA) Home Care Rule. This webinar series is aimed at helping employers, 
payers, and other stakeholders understand how to comply with the rule.

Because these webinars are an unfunded NRCPDS activity, we are charging a nominal 
fee to cover the webinar costs. Single user registration for each webinar is $25 and 
group registration (with unlimited participants from a single organization) for each 
webinar is $200. You can also purchase all six webinars at a discounted rate of $125 
for single users or $1000 for group registration. NRCPDS FMS and Program Members 
can attend the webinar free of charge.

The webinar schedule includes:

1. Overtime Rates & Third Party Allocation. October 15th from 3:00-4:00 PM 
(EST)

2. Live-In Exemption Deeper Dive. October 23rd from 3:00-4:00 PM (EST)
3. Tax Reporting and Medicaid Claiming/FMAP. October 28th from 3:00-4:30 PM 

(EST)
4. Emerging Issues: Workers' Comp, I-9, ACA. November 4th from 3:00-4:00 PM 

(EST)
5. Models for Compliance. November 20th from 3:00-4:30 PM (EST)
6. Open Q&A. December 3rd from 3:00-4:30 PM (EST)

To register, please click here and select "Webinar". After you submit your 
payment, we will send you a confirmation email with the log-in information.

If you are a NRCPDS member, please email membership@participantdirection.org to 
register rather than using the link above.

Please don't hesitate to email us if you have any questions.
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Sincerely,

Your team at the National Resource Center for Participant-Directed Services 
(NRCPDS).

314 Hammond Street, Haley House 
Chestnut Hill,

MA 02467
www.participantdirection.org 

Email: info@participantdirection.org 
Phone: 617-552-6582
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